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From the President… 

Hello PSA members, I’d like to take this time to thank all of you that were able to join us at the 

Annual Retreat held at Chelo’s on the Waterfront.  It felt amazing to be able to gather in-person 

again!  Those attending were able to hear PSA updates, catch up with old friends and meet 

some of our new and energetic members.  

On a personal note, I want to express my gratitude to the entire Executive Board for their help 

coordinating this event, donating raffle prizes and their unwavering dedication to our members.  

It is my pleasure to be able to work with all of you! 

Below is just a snapshot of the fun we had at Chelo’s, again, thank you to all that attended! 

Respectfully, Jude 

 

Have Questions?  Need assistance?  Contact your PSA representatives! 

Officers: https://www.ccri.edu/ccripsa/officers.html  

Area Reps: https://www.ccri.edu/ccripsa/area-reps.html  

 

 

Summer Events in RI… 

https://www.visitrhodeisland.com/events/  
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Have a wonderful summer! 
 


